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2198 Noble Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44112-1700 
(216)862-4758 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Oluo 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr araount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Holly Renzhofer 
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Ms. Breanna Hart 
16015 Van Aken Blvd 
Cleveland, OH 44120-5342 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergys recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Breanna Hart 



Ms. Anne Alexander 
41 Corson Ave 
Akron, OH 44302-1271 
(330) 867-0726 

Aug 12, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save tiiem money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Anne Alexander 



Mrs. Diana Scott 
997HarburyDr 
Cincinnati, OH 45224-2270 

Aug 12,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnerg>''s recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industtial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Diana Scott 



Mr. Greg Reed 
322 Chatiiam Dr 
Fafrbom, OH 45324-4118 

Aug 12, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Reed 



James Medling 
7057 W 130th St Ste 201 
Parma Heights, OH 44130-7841 
(440) 842-2222 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resitit, 
Ohio customers will raost Hkely see higher costs on their electtic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in tiie long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
James Medling 



Mr. Steve Simmons 
173 James River Rd 
Beavercreek Township, OH 45434-4228 
(937)426-3301 

Aug 12,2012 

Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electtic 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers m Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Steve Simmons 



Mr. Ronald &amp; Katiiy Russo 
4834 Wood St 
WHloughby, OH 44094-5870 
(440)951-5125 

Aug 12, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wirmer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial elecfric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Ronald &amp; Kathy Russo 



Ms. Pafricia Marida 
niODorsetshfreRd 
Columbus, OH 43229-2165 
(614) 890-7865 

Aug 12,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Suicerely, 
Ms. Patricia Marida 



Ms. Sue Lonsway 
2325 Gibley Park Rd 
Toledo, OH 43617-2231 
(419)350-5116 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of lime in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Sue Lonsway 



Mr. David Kasmier 
5656 Sheldon Rd 
Lyndhurst, OH 44124-1424 

Aug 13,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Kasmier 



Ms. Linda Varuhas 
29 Lloyd Dr 
North Lewisburg, OH 43060-9637 
(937)612-4027 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electtic 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Varuhas 



Mr. AH Boraby 
2085 S Kennison Dr 
Toledo, OH 43609-1919 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electtic btils. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. AH Boraby 



Mrs. Laura Odonnell 
515 S 3rd St 
Columbus, OH 43215-5720 
(614) 302-5660 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs tiiat will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Laura Odonnell 



Ms. Enid Weaver 
270 S Kellner Rd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2043 
(614) 239-0486 

Aug 13,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bHls. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m tiie long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Enid Weaver 



Ms. Nancy Athanas 
2728 Goddard Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3055 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvuig FfrstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, coramercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nancy Athanas 



Ms. Iris Meltzer 
419 E College Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-3638 
(330)329-2176 

Aug 13, 2012 

Public UtiUties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuh, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save tiiem money and protect them frora 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their friput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly elecfric btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Iris Meltzer 



Mrs. Doria Whitlatch 
6349 Rider Rd 
Reynoldsburg, OH 43068-2335 
(614)501-8744 

Aug 13,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
tiiese high electiic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a tair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric cuslomens in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money, Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio Customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Doria Whitlatch 



Jose Luis Esarza 
8768 Charieston VaUey Dr 
Mason, OH 45040-8586 

Aug 13,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and uidustrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long terra with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Jose Luis Esarza 



Ms. MeHssa Webb 
115 W Main St Apt 3 
Alliance, OH 44601-2374 

Aug 13, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. MeHssa Webb 



Mr. Taylor Jones 
10 MiamiviewDr 
Loveland, OH 45140-2720 

Aug 14,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Taylor Jones 



Kimberly Laubert 
1348NManttiaSt 
Kent, OH 44240-2332 

Aug 14, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customer will most likely see higher costs on tiiefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Laubert 



Mr. Cory Helffiich 
31 Chittenden Ave Apt 15 
Columbus, OH 43201-2151 
(216)469-7379 

Aug 14, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industtial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Cory Helffrich 



Ms. Honour Home-Janik 
544 Corona Ave Apt D 
Kettering, OH 45419-2213 

Aug 14, 2012 

PubHc UtHHies Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more tiian a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Honour Home-Jaruk 



Mrs. Erica Boenker 
533 1/2 Berlm Rd Apt 1 
Huron, OH 44839-1920 

Aug 14,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided witii reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensurmg we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Erica Boenker 



Mr. Roy Watson 
33315 TeegardenRd 
Lisbon, OH 44432-9482 

Aug 14, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every doHar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electtic security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Roy Watson 



Mr. Paul Moser 
47 Boulder Blvd 
Peninsula, OH 44264-9596 

Aug 15, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are lookmg to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electiic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Paul Moser 



Mrs. Carlette Chordas 
5851 Lundy Ln 
Youngstown, OH 44512-2736 

Aug 15, 2012 

Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carlette Chordas 



Mr. Scott Blodgett 
998 Oak St 
Columbus, OH 43205-3113 

Aug 15,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wimier in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electtic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Scott Blodgett 



Mr. Chris Nearhood 
624 Duane St 
Clyde, OH 43410-1712 

Aug 15,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bHls. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make tiie right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Chris Nearhood 



Mrs. Nancy Michell 
970 Haibor View Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-2712 
(614)890-5609 

Aug 15,2012 

PubHc UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electt̂ ic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Nancy Michell 



Mr. Richard Smegal 
4811 Presidential Dr 
Geneva, OH 44041-9727 

Aug 15, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electtic 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best eneigy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Richard Smegal 



Ms. Elizabeth Collins 
51 Fairview Ave 
Athens, OH 45701-1706 

Aug 15, 2012 

Pubhc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wilt most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wiU save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of tirae in the process to give their input-
Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure custoraers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Elizabeth Collins 



Ms. Shauna Leonard 
1200 18tiiStNW 
Canton, OH 44703-1143 

Aug 16, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a resuU, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electtic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, comraercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Shauna Leonard 



Ms. Dawn Aikin 
PO Box 613 
Chesapeake, OH 45619-0613 
(740) 867-4294 

Aug 16, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their elecfric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce die cost of monthly electric biHs. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must resuh in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Ms. Dawn Aikin 



Mrs. Tamara Overholt 
1645 Township Road 216 
Bellefontaine, OH 43311-9601 

Aug 16, 2012 

PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric custoraers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tamara Overholt 



Mr. Chris Defrank 
5009 Forest Park PI 
Youngstown, OH 44512-1442 

Aug 17, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wumer in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electtic 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Chris Defrank 



Ms. Pamela Levine 
3967 W Meadow Ln 
Beachwood, OH 44122-4720 
(216)591-9335 

Aug 17,2012 

Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Deaf Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with elecfric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Pamela Levine 



Dr. Karen Tuschman 
15911 AldersydeDr 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-2505 

Aug 17,2012 

Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers wiH most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that wHl save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Karen Tuschman 



Mr. Bruce Laughbaum 
8450 State Route 204 NW 
Thomville, OH 43076-9624 
(740) 242-5259 

Aug 17, 2012 

Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner m Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio custoraers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FfrstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and indusfrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best prograras, we all save raoney. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reHable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Bruce Laughbaum 



Mr. Nicholas Russo 
2655 Montebello Rd 
Toledo, OH 43607-1366 

Aug 18, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce tiie cost of raonthly electtic bHls. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doHar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Nicholas Russo 



Mr. philip biondo 
288 E 151st St 
Cleveland, OH 44110-1215 
(216) 320-8338 

Aug 18, 2012 

PubHc UtiHties Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FfrstEnergy's recent Electtic Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save ±em money and protect them frora 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in tiie process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric btils. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. philip biondo 



Dr. Alice Petersen 
4302 Foxglove Rd 
Toledo, OH 43623-4125 
(419)475-6177 

Aug 18, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fafr amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency raust result in raore than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Alice Petersen 



Mr. Gary WHson 
1972 Stratford Way 
Columbus, OH 43219-2974 

Aug 18, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings, 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gary Wilson 



Mrs. Anita Kiefer 
17117TecumsehDrW 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-8076 

Aug 19, 2012 

Public Utilities Coramission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear PubHc Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will raost likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect thera from 
these high electtic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electtic security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Anita Kiefer 



Ms. Paula Stambaugh 
161 Sinclair Ave. 
Donnelsville, OH 45319 

Aug 20,2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills, FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amoimt 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Paula Stambaugh 



Mr. Blake Holderman 
9437 Culross Ct 
Dublin, OH 43017-9685 
(614)766-1173 

Aug 20, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wmner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Elecfric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electtic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy custoraers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducmg 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring w6 receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Blake Holderman 



Ms. Christine McPhee 
19 Parkview Dr 
Berea, OH 44017-2735 
(440) 891-0714 

Aug 21, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr elecfric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electtic bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio custoraers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms, Christine McPhee 



Ms. Juditii Mills 
7800 Diven Rd 
Hillsboro, OH 45133-7969 
(937) 393-2945 

Aug 22, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
biHs. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them raoney and protect them from 
these high electtic bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Juditii Mills 



Ms. Lauren Olsen 
132 Marwyck Place Ln 
Northfield, OH 44067-2791 

Aug 25,2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtHities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electtic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high elecfric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industtial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lauren Olsen 



Miss Nicole Dashiell 
17894 Clifton Park Ln 
Lakewood, OH 44107-1027 

Aug 26, 2012 

Public Utilities Comraission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in tiie process of 
approving FfrstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most Hkely see higher costs on their elecfric 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEneigy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a doHar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electtic customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
m the long term with electric security and job creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Nicole Dashiell 



Ms. Anita Shumaker 
PO Box 571 
West Unity, OH 43570-0571 
(419)924-2904 

Aug 27, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner Hi Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approvmg FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio custoraers wiH most Hkely see higher costs on their electtic 
bills. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Anita Shumaker 



Mr. Dave Gressley 
7556 Johimycake Ridge Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-7646 

Aug 29, 2012 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject; Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on thefr electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency prograras that will save them money and protect tiiem from 
tiiese high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of raonthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Smcerely, 
Mr. Dave Gressley 



Ms. Lisa Butch 
3620 Conkle Rd 
Salem, OH 44460-9425 

Sep 12, 2012 

PubUc Utilities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Winner in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Commission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fair representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save them money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FirstEnergy customers deserve a fafr araount 
of time in the process to give their input. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to tiie PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savings. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Lisa Butch 



Roger Smeredith 
2301 Tampa Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44109-4752 
(216)741-3137 

Sep 13, 2012 

Public UtHities Commission of Ohio 

Subject: Energy Efficiency is a Wiimer in Ohio 

Dear Public UtiHties Comraission of Ohio, 

Ohio customers were not given fafr representation in the process of 
approving FirstEnergy's recent Electric Security Plan. As a result, 
Ohio customers will most likely see higher costs on their electric 
bHls. 

Now, Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO for robust energy 
efficiency programs that will save thera money and protect them from 
these high electric bills. FfrstEnergy customers deserve a fair amount 
of time in the process to give thefr mput. 

Energy efficiency is the cheapest tool Ohio has at its disposal to 
reduce the cost of monthly electric bills. By law, every dollar spent 
on efficiency must result in more than a dollar saved. So when 
residential, commercial and industrial electric customers in Ohio are 
given access to the best programs, we all save money. Ohio also saves 
in the long term with electric security andjob creation. By reducing 
demand we can ensure customers are provided with reliable service. 

Ohio customers are looking to the PUCO to make the right decision by 
ensuring we receive the best energy efficiency savmgs. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Smeredith 


